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Renate Amesbauer/ WFWP Austria sent us these photos of one of their recent working groups in
preparation of the upcoming conference in UN Vienna, on 14 April 2016, under the theme "Access to
Education and Security for Refugee Children, Women and Youth - Leaving No One behind":

"In preparation for this conference, we called upon our friends from WFWP/ GWPNW (Global Women’s
Peace Network) in Vienna and beyond, and invited them for an exchange of ideas regarding the situation
of the refugees, especially children and youth, and we had an enormous surprise as so many people came:
friends brought their friends. It took almost 2 hours just for everybody to introduce themselves!

We then split up into 3 groups based on these themes:

“Refugees helping refugees": Initiatives and support given to newcomers by those who have
settled a little already

"Education - innovative ideas”,

"Spirituality: To pray is important, but it should lead to action, on the other hand activity without
spirituality will eventually lead to burnout"

Every day, we heard from somebody who is already working proactively in any of these areas.

We now have about 70 people who signed up for the conference based on their personal or professional
interest, and willing to assist.”

For anybody who is still interested to attend the conference in Vienna UN, please get in touch with
Renate Amesbauer renate.amesb(@, gmail.com










